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Lou Mansolillo

From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 9:33 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in favor of H 6337

To Chairman Solomon & members of the committee, 
 
The only bad thing to be said about this proposal is that it unfortunately wasn't brought up years ago. It likely could’ve 
been useful in preventing the closure of Memorial Hospital in my home town of Pawtucket. We’ve also seen the sale of 
both Fatima and Westerly hospital to private out of state firms, and now have the ongoing shadowy saga involving the 
proposed transfer of ownership by Fatima's owner, Prospect Chartercare.  And now, we have the proposed merger 
between the state’s two largest healthcare entities. It is an essential and extremely timely bill which the committee should 
consider quickly. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette 
114 uphill ave 
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
 


